
 
 

19 October 2010 

 

Dear Soroptimist Friends 

 

The Presidents and Members of S.I. Glasgow Central and S.I. Glasgow West are very 

pleased to announce that after much serious consideration about our future viability we 

have decided to join forces and form a new Glasgow club. 

 

The new club will be known as Soroptimist International Glasgow City 

 

We plan to have a celebration lunch to mark our new Charter on Sunday 05 December 

2010 at 12 for 12.30pm in the Grand Central Hotel, 99 Gordon Street, Glasgow (next to 

Central Railway Station). We will be delighted to welcome any of you to Glasgow for the 

Chartering ceremony. 

 

The Members are confident of the support and goodwill of Soroptimist friends and we 

look forward to receiving your greetings and best wishes for the success of the new Club. 

However, we respectfully request that you do not send gifts. 

 

Please find attached a booking form and we ask that this be returned with the required 

monies by Friday 26 November 2010. 

Further information or any queries related to the Charter Lunch should be directed to 

Elizabeth McClure or Liz Jamieson using the details below. 

 

On behalf of the two Presidents and club members we look forward to welcoming you to 

the Charter Lunch on 05 December 2010.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

Elizabeth McClure     Liz Jamieson 

elizabethamcclure@o2.co.uk    liz@partickhill.orangehome.co.uk 

Tele 01505 612054     Tele 0141 334 7624 


